		[image: https://mcusercontent.com/7e62808dc2fb163534c602f3a/images/03ea4923-edbb-ed0a-d469-e0645f3b6f8a.png]






		






		Hello Friend,
I’m pleased to share this month’s Report From the Field, our new email feature to bring Palestinian voices to your inbox, including events on the ground that don’t always make the news. 
This month I spoke with Souli Khatib, the co-founder of Combatants for Peace, who shared his reflections on different initiatives he has been involved with in the past several weeks. I found it powerful to hear about the upsetting realities he describes in Area C of the West Bank in juxtaposition with his hopeful report about the first Palestinian delegation to Midburn, Israel’s version of Burning Man. 






		Read A Message from Souli






		For more information about some of the events Souli describes, you can read here about the demonstration for water access and here for one instance of attacks during the olive harvest. 
If you would like to reach out to Souli directly, please let us know and we would be happy to connect you. 
Warmly,
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Leah Solomon
Chief Education Officer






		Donate to Encounter
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